

Outwood Academy Brumby

Cemetery Road, Scunthorpe, North Lincolnshire, DN16 INT Tel: +44(0)1724 860237

Web: www.brumby.outwood.com Email: enquiries@brumby.outwood.com

Principal: Mr Toby Rutter

28 March 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

Please find over leaf your son/daughter's Praising Stars 4© report. Please study and discuss this information carefully with your son/daughter. Some teachers on the report have indicated that they would like to speak to you regarding your son/daughter's progress. There is a Parents' Evening on Tuesday 24 April for parents/carers who have been invited as indicated overleaf on the Praising Stars 4© report. This will take place between 4.30pm – 7.30pm.

The summer exams start on Monday 14 May for students in year 10 and 11. The full exam timetable is available on the academy website. Students have been provided with their personalised exam timetable. Please work with your son/daughter to plan a revision timetable around their exam schedule.

Many KS4 subjects are offering extra revision days at the Academy during the Easter break, the revision timetable can be found on the Academy website. We strongly recommend all students to access this extra support to ensure their greatest chances of success. Your son/daughter will be provided with a separate letter with more details. Students should also speak to their subject staff to find out where they can access good revision material and make good use of the resources they received on the Information Evenings.

All students will start Praising Stars 5 with E1 effort grades in every subject. It is up to them to keep the E1 effort grades until the end of the next half term. This is particularly important for all year 8 students who will need good effort grades to graduate.

Have a great Easter break. The Academy will reopen to students on the 16 April 2017.

Yours faithfully

T Rutter

Toby Rutter Principal